
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4 October 2013   
          
  
Newsletter No 5 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

 
‘For we walk by faith and not by sight’ 

2 Corinthians 5:1 
Harvest Festival 
Well done to class 6S and the children from other classes for a brilliant Harvest Festival Assembly 
this morning. You all performed really well. Thank you to everyone involved for all their hard work.  It 
was lovely seeing so many parents/carers and visitors come and support the children.  Special 
thanks to all families who sent in donations of food for our harvest display. All produce will be 
donated to St Basils Homeless charity. 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 7 October 2013. All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for coffee 
afterwards. If Parents/Carers do attend could I please ask them to stay until Celebration Assembly 
finishes. This demonstrates to all the children that the entire celebration assembly is valued by 
Parents/ Carers. Thank you for your support. 
 
  Weekly Certificates 

  Denise Goneso   Nursery 
For working really hard to 

create a collage of her face 

 Arjun Bali   RW 
For knowing all his colours, shapes 

and numbers during our 
assessment week 

Mohaab Elsamani   RB 
For making a super skeleton 

picture 

Rohaan Abdulla   1C 
For super effort in all his 

written work and joining in 
class discussions 

 Meshayah-Lei Lambert-Brown   
1/2L 

For working hard with her 
alliteration in Literacy 

        Hujaynah Asad    2S 
For her excellent ideas during 

our Science lesson 

   Adama Njie    3B 
 For an excellent poem in the 
style of Benjamin Zephaniah 

Armaan Mahmood    3/4SS 
For putting 100% effort in all 

subjects 

Zaynab Begum      4J 
For fantastic Maths work and 

always taking pride in her 
presentation 

  Nathan Dooley   5W 
For an excellent poem about 

Diwali 

Nubia Shayaam-Smith  5/6B 
For writing an excellent narrative 

poem 

   Kirby Chiu-McCrea    6S 
For writing a playscript for our 

assembly 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 7 October 2013. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lining Up 3B 
Spick and Span 2S 
Movement Bird 1C 

Attendance 3/4SS, 4J, 6S 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to  4J  Runners up - 3/4SS 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Please support us in continuing to improve our attendance and punctuality by encouraging your 
children to come to school and be on time every day. 
 
Message from Mrs Bains 
 
Parent Courses 
We have started our English and Maths courses for parents.  If anyone would like to come along 
there are still places available.  Times and places are as follows: 
Course Day Time 

English Monday 9:00am - 11:15am 
Maths Wednesday 9:00am - 11:15am 
 
Term Dates 

Half term holiday 

 
Children break up on 

Friday 25 October 2013 
and return on 

Monday 4 November 2013 
 

 
Have a lovely weekend.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 
 
 
 

 

KS1 KS2 

Somtochukwu Chinwuko 
For giving his seat up so 

another child could play there 

Sangeeta Sehjal 
For helping a child with a hurt 

hand all week 


